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 J.M.A. Terpstra SUPPEMAI

L

2015/3753/P 16/08/2015  17:39:13 Dear Sirs, I would like to expres my support for this proposed application. The alterations would 

greatly improve the usage space of the house, which also in view of the applicants having two young 

children would greatly improve their life and enjoyment. If we do not permit people to make alterations 

like the one proposed this will ultimately mean people with children will need to move out of the area.

27 Christchurch 

Hill

London

NW31LA

 Cyril Brown SUPPRT2015/3753/P 14/08/2015  14:40:09 As a retired chartered surveyor Vidhur Mehra who is a former business associate has asked my 

informal views concerning the creation of a basement area at 36 Flask Walk. Having examined the 

plans the scheme is very modest indeed and should, with proper management cause minimal 

disturbance to his neighbours. The project manager to be appointed will be carte Blanche instructions 

to cooperate with both neighbours and the council so that the scheme can be executed expeditiously 

with minimal disturbance.

Flat B

4 Lyndhurst 

Gardens

 Ms Jenni Towler COMMNT2015/3753/P 13/08/2015  14:05:26 I have no objection to this Basement Extension.  I feel that basement extensions are in most cases 

preferable to adding another floor on top of a period building (often inappropriately) and spoiling the 

sky-line of Hampstead Village

1 PRIORY 

MANSIONS

ENGLANDS 

LANE

LONDON

NW3 4TH
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